
January Membership News 
 
The fire crew is gearing up for our stop at the DEC station in 
Anaheim.  We will be celebrating some great success so far. 
 
As of this bulletin, we have 13,840 members paid which brings 
us to a whooping 76.14%.  A huge thank you to all the members 
doing their all to bring Department President Gloria to the 
National Convention station above 100%.  We have 28 Units 
over 100% currently; with a total of 1,078 rejoin/new members.  
We have 5,835 unpaid members still to renew.  If we get even 
5,000 of those, we will be well above 100%.  We are #8 
currently at National, and #1 in the Western Division. 
 
We have amazing momentum but unfortunately, we still have 6 
Units that have not turned in any membership.  If these Units 
are turning in their charters, this is a perfect time to reach out 
to those members to join you!! 
 
Please join the fire crew in congratulating District 17 being the 
1st District to hit 100%.  Awesome job!! 
 
We look forward to seeing many of you at the membership 
payoff party for more celebrating.  The payoff party will be 
from 7:30-9:30 at the Doubletree. 
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